
  

 

 

 

 

 

2018 TTC APTA Audit Safety Initiatives Report 

TTC Board Decision 

The TTC Board, at its meeting on June 12, 2019 adopted the following: 

It is recommended that: 

1. The 2018 APTA TTC Safety Initiatives Report along with the TTC Safety Initiatives 
Report responses be accepted for information. 

Advice and Other Information 

Brian Alberts, Director of Safety and Jim Brown, Senior System Safety Specialist, 
American Public Transit Association delivered a presentation on this item. 
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